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[155] From: JFULLER at dentistry-po 1/24/94 7:38AM (3619 bytes: 68 ln) 
To: BIRDCNTR@ARIZVM1.BITNET at INTERNET, JFULLER 

Subject: HOTLINE: IOWA 1/14/94 
rrr rrr Message ContentS ------------------------------- 

Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 1/24/94 
--Birds Mentioned: 
SMITH’S LONGSPUR 

LAPLAND LONGSPUR 

SNOWY OWL 

LONG-EARED OWL 

SHORT-EARED OWL 

SNOW BUNTING 

HORNED LARK 

VARIED THRUSH 

NORTHERN SHRIKE 

EURASIAN TREE SPARROW 

NORTHERN GOSHAWK 

MERLIN 

PEREGRINE FALCON 

The week’s best birds are a SMITH’S LONGSPUR in Polk County, 
a SNOWY OWL in Scott County, and a VARIED THRUSH near Iowa 
City. Flocks of SNOW B INGS, LAPLAND LONGSPURS, and HORNED 
LARKS appear to common’dlong roadsides, at least in the east 
and southeast. 

In the central in Polk County, a SMITH’S LONGSPUR was seen 
along NW 16th Street two miles north of Ankeny on the 20th. 
At Big Creek State Park last week, four SHORT-EARED OWLS 

were in cedar trees north of the end of 100th Street, and a 
NORTHERN SHRIKE was along 100th Street on the 22nd. For more 
information on any of these birds, call Gordon Brown at 
(515)965-8456. 

In the southeast in Scott County, a SNOWY OWL was still 
being seen on the 22nd. Evidently, there have been two birds 
at this location for some time. To look for them, from the 
Walcott exit (#284) of I-80, go south one and a quarter 
miles, then west on hiway 6 a mile, and then south on gravel 
2/3rds of a mile, and look in the area where the railroad . 
tracks cross. In Johnson County, the male VARIED THRUSH was/’“/ 4%" 4% 
in the yard and at the feeder of Jim and Sharon Scheib, 10 
Longview Knoll, just north of Iowa City rem the 15th- 
through—midmorning—on—the22nd,—but—not-—thereafter. For 
updates or directions, you can call the Scheibs at 
(319)337-5206. The EURASIAN TREE SPARROW was still at the 

feeder at the Wayne Geyer home at least through the 20th. 
The Geyers live on the east side of Black Hawk Avenue, five 
miles straight south of the Oxford (#230) interchange of 
I-80. You can call Mrs. Geyer at (319)628-4274. At Kent 
County Park, about three miles west of Tiffin, an adult 
NORTHERN GOSHAWK was roosting in a conifer grove near the 
Evergreen Landing Area on the 22nd, and a MERLIN was seen 
near the Twin Fawns Area on the 23rd. At the Coralville 
Reservoir, a LONG-EARED OWL was found in a pine grove about 
a quarter mile southwest of the Greencastle and Swan Lake 
Road intersection on the 22nd. 

In the northwest in Humbolt County, a PEREGRINE FALCON was



ral 

observed along hiway 3, about three miles north of Thor on 
the 22nd. 

In the north-central, all three ACCIPITER species have been 
seen in Cerro Gordo County this past week, including an 
adult NORTHERN GOSHAWK, as well as a NORTHERN SHRIKE in the 

Shell Rock River greenbelt area east of Rock Falls. 

The IOU winter field trip in the Mason City area is 
Saturday, January 30. Meet at 8AM at the Lime Creek Nature 
Center. For more information, call Curt Nelson at 
(515)696-5600. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561 
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